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Greetings,                                                                                           May 2022   
 
This was a very full month. We have a new teacher 
Matilda Khumalo for the 1st – 3rd graders. 
 
 
 
 
Paul and Micky were busy with shopping. We were 
extremely blessed with donations of funds for The Fold. All 
the children got a new comforter for their bed, especially 
needed for the coming winter. Clothes were purchased for 
the older children, as most of the donated clothing were for 
the younger children. The work shop got a new grinder. 

There were some last-minute donations that came in, that put us over the top, to be able to purchase 
area rugs for the living rooms of all four houses, and runners for the bedrooms. Now the children 
won’t have to sit on the cold floor in the living rooms, and have a carpet next to their beds on those 
cold winter mornings. Unfortunately, the carpets did not arrive by the time of this newsletter, but are 
expected soon. We did so well on donations, that funds were left behind to purchase all the children a 
new school jacket. 
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One of our teachers had a family member, that brought their coworkers with them to The Fold. They 
had a cookout, cake, and all the men and our older boys had a soccer match. They also brought lots 
of shoes and each child got a black hoodie. 
 

 
 
May birthdays were celebrated, Sello (16), Tebogo Chris (6) and Keith (14). We also had a 
celebration for Mother’s Day. 
 

 
 

 
 

 

 
Praises: Our children and staff are all in good health. All the items that were purchased for The Fold 
and the children. A new teacher. Paul and Micky made it home safely, but contracted COVID 
somewhere on the way back. But it was a fairly mild case. 
    
Prayer requests: A mild winter for South Africa, it’s been said it’s going to be a very cold winter this year. 
The search for an additional couple for The Fold, that the best people for the job would be found. 

 
 
God bless,     
Paul and Micky Prince 


